
IC DISTRICT # 189                 SPECIAL MEETING    July 15, 2025                          
           
A Special Meeting for the Board of Education of Illini Central School District #189 was called to order 
in the ICGS Professional Development Room in Mason City at 1:00 p.m. on July 15, 2025.  
 
Vice President Boyd called the meeting to order with the following answering present on roll call: 

Mr. Brock Boyd, Vice President 
Ms. Amilee Bradshaw, Secretary 
Mr. Dennis Hull 
Ms. Laura Karker 
Mr. Kent Renken 
Ms. Nancy Robertson 

 
Board members absent: 

Mr. Brian Hughes, President 
 
Administrators present were: 

Dr. Jennifer Durbin, Superintendent 
Ms. Kyra Fancher, MS Principal 

  
Visitor: Ryan Burks 
 
There was no correspondence or public comment. 
 
The board discussed the Athletic Director and Coaches and Sponsors Handbook and evaluations.  Dr. Durbin 
reported that she and the principals discussed expectations for the athletic director and updated the job 
description and evaluation of the athletic director.  Mr. Burks and Ms. Fancher discussed their process to update 
the handbook and coach evaluations.  Board members asked questions and further updates were made to the 
handbook.  Board members expressed concerns with underutilized gym space and lack of team competitiveness.   
 
A motion was made by Renken, seconded by Robertson to adjourn the meeting at 2:09 p.m. 
 
The motion was put to a voice vote and the motion carried 6-0. 
 
 
The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 17, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. in the ICGS 
Professional Development Room in Mason City. 
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